
7/1/2021 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - SO-01 Bond Estimate / Dawson Mine / M1977-392

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1704115322090686108&simpl=msg-f%3A17041153220… 1/2

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

SO-01 Bond Estimate / Dawson Mine / M1977-392 

Jason McGraw <Jason.McGraw@generalshale.com> Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 2:23 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Hello Amy,

 

I reviewed the bond number for Dawson Mine.  Could you review the bond with the following changes:

 

1. Could we use a 140M motor grader to save cost?  140 graders are the most common out there.
2. Could we use a 2500 gallon water truck? 
3. What is the purpose of the articulated trucks and loader?  I am thinking what we can do this with the scrapers

instead.
4. Could we use the D6 for task 6?

 

The volumes look good to me.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Jason E. McGraw

Mine Supervisor

 

General Shale | www.generalshale.com

1845 W. Dartmouth Ave.

Denver, CO. 80110

P (303) 783-3058 | C (303) 435.3279 | F (303) 783-2992  

jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com      

 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error)
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-
mail is strictly forbidden.

 

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 6:09 PM 
To: Harold Stickler <Harold.Stickler@generalshale.com> 
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Cc: Jason McGraw <Jason.McGraw@generalshale.com>; Sean Austin <saustin@brick.com>; Richard Murphy
<rmurphy@brick.com> 
Subject: SO-01 Bond Estimate / Dawson Mine / M1977-392

 

Mr. Stickler,

 

I conducted an inspection of the Dawson Mine on 6/17 and have reassessed the required financial warranty for reclaiming
the site in accordance with the approved plan. 

 

Please take a look at the attached bond estimate and get any comments you might have to me within 2 weeks, by July
2. 

 

If you have no comments or questions and accept the bond estimate as-is, please let me know as soon as you can. 

 

Once I issue the surety increase for the new required financial warranty amount, General Shale Brick will have 60 days to
post the bond. If we don't receive the bond by that deadline, the SO application is terminated and the current operator is
issued the surety increase. 

 

It's going to be a bit longer before I can get to writing the inspection report, but I wanted to go ahead and get the bond
estimate to you now so you can be looking it over.

 

Feel free to reach out with any questions.

 

Thanks,

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]
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